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April 3, 1912

i !

Mrs . Je f f B roedy '

RFD 1
Broway111e, Nebraska' 64321 '

De a r Mrs . B roedy
,

Your letter of March 3,1972, has been received is the ACR$ Office.
Copias keye been forvarded to the mienbers of the Ctenaittee and the
AEC Regulatory Staff for use in reylaw of the application for the
Cooper Nuclear station.

Please be soeured t. hat t.he matters you question have rotelved and
will receive further consideratica in the review of this projoet.
I understand that repropentatives of the USARC Regulatory Staff

,

will be meeting with you en April it.1972, to discuss the effects
that operation of the Cooper Nucteer 8tation may have in the areas
where you have empressed concern.

r
8incere17 youre , ;

' ' ' :rn n~ut ry
!. '. .1 c;

RAymond F. Fraley
Ezecutive Secretary

cc: L. W. Watsing DR
M. M. Boffman, OC .

W. F. Marlow, REP
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